
We Need Your Help!
The Rural Community of Hanwell invites residents to 
attend a public visioning event as part of the preparation 
for a new Rural Plan. Our community is growing and 
evolving, and creating a comprehensive plan for our 
future is a priority.

The visioning activity will be an interactive session 
where attendees can share ideas about the future of 
Hanwell. Your participation is crucial to ensure the plan 
meets the needs of all residents.

Please join us at the following session: 
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025
Time: 6:30 - 8:30 pm 
Location: 
Hanwell Place, 
5 Nature Park Drive,  
Hanwell 

For more information on the public visioning event, please contact 
Raghav Parikh at rparikh@capitalrsc.ca.




